
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is 

conducting a Five-Year Review of the Paoli Rail Yard 

Superfund Site, a former train repair and maintenance facility 

located in Paoli, PA. EPA inspects sites regularly to ensure 

that cleanups conducted remain fully protective of public 

health and the environment. Prior reviews have determined 

the cleanup remedy is protective. The results of this review 

will be available by May 2016. 
 

To access results of the review (starting May 2016): 

http://epa.gov/5yr 
 

To learn detailed site and contact information: 

http://go.usa.gov/cBEU4 
 

To ask questions or provide site information:      

Contact: Gina Soscia   Phone: 215-814-5538                    
Email: soscia.gina@epa.gov 
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